
 
 
 
 

IN OUR PRAYERS 
 
Our dear Cindy Sullivan has passed away. We have no further information at this time 
 but will keep you informed.   
Please keep Pastor Don Roe in your prayers as he has suffered a debilitating stroke. 
 He is now in a care facility in Fullerton. Don is trying to master swallowing and 
 eating and still has ups and downs daily. Prayers for Don’s family as well.  
Continued prayers for our Members, Family, and Friends: 
 Shiryl Boerlin Cliff & Peggy Duck Jean Logan          Donna Lilly  
 Pat Griffin   Ruth Feick    Dorothy Tarvin     Doris Sachs       
 Joy Kraft    Chris Kozak (son of Rich and Denise Kozak)  

Diane Crawford (daughter of Shirley Butler)  
Jeff Graves (son of Joe and Patty Graves)  

Prayers out into our World:  
Prayers for the victims and their families due to all the horrible shootings that are 
 consistently happening in our country; and prayers of resolutions/laws to 
 somehow end all this gun violence.    
Prayers of peace to end the ongoing armed conflicts/wars in Ukraine, Palestine, Israel 
 and Hamas, the attacks by Yemen’s Houthis in the Red Sea, and the spreading 
 conflicts throughout the Middle east.     
Prayers for all Hostages and their families.  
Prayers for each and every one of the U.S. Forces now stationed overseas.  
Peace throughout the United States as we now begin all the election processes in 
 choosing our next President.   
 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
Those whose names are printed in red, have a special celebration this coming week. 
 
March Birthdays   March 3  Patty Graves 

March 4  Jerry Casterline 
March 20  Ruth Feick 
March 23  Carol Rogers 

       Morgan Matthews 
                                      March 25  Judy Menefee 
    March 26  Rick Messner  
    March 28  Jack Weatherford 

March 31  Dolores Gonzales Hayes 
   Steve Straub 

  Keeping in Touch at SMUMCHH  



March Wedding Anniversaries      March 8          John and Ester Elliott 
         March 16  Todd and Donna Peterson 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

  LITURGISTS TO ASSIST IN OUR WORSHIP SERVICES ARE   
 URGENTLY NEEDED!  For further details or questions as to how you    
 can assist as a Liturgist during Worship, please give Olga Baker    
 a call or see her after our worship. You can also call or email   
 the church office. Thanks for offering to serve!  
       
Pastor David is still offering Free Music Lessons to our 
community. Learn how to play the keyboard, guitar or drums. Call the 
church office at 626-333-6656 or email the office at 
smumchh@gmail.com for more information.  
 

Announcement from Eileen and Shirley – A New “Happening”!     
Eileen Casterline and Shirley Butler are hosting a New Game Day 
starting on March 19th at 11:00 am.  We will be playing "Phase Ten" 
(a simple and fun card game). We will be meeting in the Fellowship 
Hall. Please bring a sack lunch. Call Eileen or Shirley if you are 
interested.  
 
 

 
The Worship Committee has purchased 24 Lily 
Plants to decorate our Sanctuary for Easter 
Sunday, March 31st. You are welcome to purchase 
a plant(s) for $10 each. You may purchase a plant(s) 
in memory of or in honor of loved ones and friends.  
 
Please fill out a form and return the form along with 
your payment. You will find the form on the next page of this week’s “Keeping in 
Touch”.  
 
You can bring the form by the church office, or place it along with your payment in the 
offering plate on Sunday mornings, mail to the church, or just email to the office at 
smumchh@gmail.com with all info and drop your payment in the mail.  
 
Please try and have your order into the office no later than Sunday, March 17th.  
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LILY PLANT ORDER FORM 

 

LILY PLANTS ARE $10 EACH. Please make your check payable to St. Matthew’s 
UMC with the notation of “Lily Plant”.  
 
* Please print all information needed. 

    YOUR NAME: ______________________________________________________ 

     NO. OF PLANTS ___________                        

In Memory of: _________________________________________________________ 

 

In Memory of: _________________________________________________________ 

 

In Memory of: _________________________________________________________ 

 

In Honor of: __________________________________________________________ 

 

In Honor of: __________________________________________________________ 

 

In Honor of: __________________________________________________________ 

       

 

(OFFICE USE ONLY:   Paid     Date ______________   Check#/Cash ______________) 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Matthew’s United Methodist Church 
15653 Newton Street 

Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 
626-333-6656        smumchh@gmail.com  
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